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Disclaimer 

Translation of the website into languages other than English is intended to assist the 
non-English-reading public. Automated translation software (specifically, Smartling) 
has been used. Some pages or content may not be accurately translated due to both 
the limitations of the translation software and the nuances in translating to a foreign 
language. The Commonwealth of Virginia does not make any promises, assurances, or 
guarantees as to the accuracy of the translations provided, and such translations shall 
not be legally binding on the Commonwealth. This site may also contain links to 
information created and maintained by other public and private organizations. The 
Commonwealth of Virginia does not control or guarantee the accuracy, relevance, 
timeliness, completeness, or translation of outside information. The Commonwealth of 
Virginia and its agencies, officers, and employees shall not be liable for damages or 
losses of any kind arising out of, or in connection with, the use or performance of such 
information, including damages or losses caused by reliance upon the accuracy of 
such information and/or incurred from the viewing, distributing, or copying of such 
information. 

 


